
MAAA NEWSLETTER MARCH 2022 

 

NEXT MEETING:  MARCH 20, 2022– 1:30 PM 

CIOCIARO SOCIAL CLUB 

144 BRIDGE STREET, NEWTON, MA   02458 

 

BOARD MEMBERS:  There will a meeting at 12:45 pm 

 

Attendance and open-mic participation at the February meeting 

was very encouraging.  Hopefully this trend will continue now that 

we are saying “good bye” to old man winter” and covid is on the 

decline. 

The meeting will be the usual format – play along, break 

(refreshments – please bring) and then the open mic session. If 

you plan on playing you may want to consider Irish and Italian 



tunes in honor of St. Patrick’s & St. Joseph’s days but of course 

you may play anything you wish. 

 

 

Members Anne, Marcia, and Katy will be performing as a trio (+2) 

during the open mic session.  (Not to be missed!!) 

President Carmen has sent out the play along selections.  If you 

did not receive them please let him know. 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

TV Show:  Member Coach Dave Leprise is in the process of 

planning a one hour TV show of accordion music in support of the 

Ukrainian people. A link will be provided to watch the show 

remotely.  He is looking for performers to participate.  Please 

contact him at (508)-212-4541 or at 

coachdaveaccordion@gmail.com .The event will take place on a 

Wednesday afternoon within the next couple of weeks.  As soon 

as definitive details are available, I will forward them. 

 

mailto:coachdaveaccordion@gmail.com


 

60
th

 Annual New England Music Festival sponsored by the 

Accordion Teachers Association of Massachusetts, Inc. will be 

held April 8 – 10 at the Boston Marriott Newton in Newton, MA.  

Please visit their website www.atamnemusicfestival.com  You 

may also contact Peggy Falcetti at 413-204-1022 or 

peggy1944@gmail.com for further information.  The NE Digital 

Accordion Orchestra will perform on Sunday afternoon. You do 

not have to participate to attend. Sunday will be a great day to 

enjoy the many on stage performances. 

Tomatoe-Potatoe Party at St. Pius V Church, 240 Eaton Street, 

Providence, RI  02908 (Hall entrance is on Roslyn Avenue). 

RSPV NLT than 3/17/22 - (401-751-4871). 

 

http://www.atamnemusicfestival.com/
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Websites of Interest (copy & paste to your browser) 

https://youtu.be/PFxRvl7SCqI 

(71) QCSB "It's A Long Way To Tipperary" - 2022 Philadelphia St. 

Patrick's Day Parade - YouTube 

ngaaccordionparts.com 

 

 

CONTACT INFO 

Carmen D’Angelo, President   dangeloc@comcast.net 

Guy Lombari, Sec/Treasurer   L150@cox.net 

Newsletter Submissions    L150@cox.net 

Jim Avedisian, Webmaster   vze2v42i@verizon.net 

 

Please do not hesitate to submit photos, stories or events you 

wish to share with our members and audience. 

Hope to see everyone on the 20
th

! 
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